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Dear Commissioners,
I can only say NO to a 14.3% rate increase to clean up for coal ash clean up that is a result of poor planning and
management not considering this from the start.  DO NOT charge ratepayers for your error! Now again your move
from fossil fuels to gas is another example.  The use of fossil fuels is abominable!!  Renewable energy should have
been your first choice. The upfront cost may have been higher but the people may have been more accepting of an
increase to accommodate a clean future.
Sincerely,
S. Bozeman
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